
Roy Giampoli 

From: reservations@tiffanytowncars.com

Sent: Thursday, November 11, 2004 12:26 PM

To: royspecial@sbcglobal.net

Subject: Reservation Confirmation From Tiffanytowncars.com

Importance: High
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11/25/2004

Dear Roy Giampoli, 

Thank you for choosing Tiffany Towncar for your traveling needs. Please print this page for your 
records. Your Confirmation ID is as follows. Please mention the Confirmation ID when contacting us 
over the phone. 

Confirmation ID: 18598 

Following is your submitted reservation information: 

Arrival Information 
Party Of: 3 Adults and 0 Kids. 
Arriving at: MCO. 
Airline / Train Info: American Airlines. 
Airline / Train Number: 1268. 
Arrival Date and Time: 1/13/2005 at 07:12 PM. 
Staying at: Disney's Boardwalk Inn. 

Departure Information 
Pickup Date and Time: 1/18/2005 11:46:00 AM. 
Pickup Location: Disney's Boardwalk Inn. 
Dropoff Location: MCO. 

You will be greeted by our driver in the baggage claim area. The driver will assist you with your 
luggage and take you directly to your destination, where the driver will confirm your departure 
information. At that time, please pay the driver your full fare. 

Please call us toll free at 1-888-838-2161 / 1-866-868-7843 for further transportation needs during your 
stay here in Orlando. 

Sincerely, 

Tiffany Towncar Service Of Orlando 
P.O. Box 772284 Orlando, Fl 32877 
Tel: 407-370-2196 
Toll Free: 1-888-838-2161 / 1-866-868-7843 
Email: Reservations@TiffanyTowncars.com 


